
From: Samantha Hill <Samantha.Hill@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Marisa Novara <Marisa.Novara@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: CTL: Torino Visit 2023 
 
Hi Steve,  
Apologies for the late response. During the week of March 13 - 17th  Commissioner Novara attended 
many workshops in Torino the focus is for the government and community to learn how change occurs 
in a government context and specifically how each city can learn from and not worsen segregation and 
its impact. The trip was covered by the MacArthur Foundation and the Fondazion Cariplo. 
 
Please let me know if anything else is needed. 
 
Best, 
 

Samantha Hill 

Executive Administrative Assistant II 

Dept. of Housing, City of Chicago 
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